From:

Sent: 15 November 2021 16:00

To: Local Plan

Cc:

Subject: Updated Proposed Submission Warrington Local Plan - United Utilities
Representation

Good afternoon

Please find the attached representation from United Utilities in response to the consultation on the updated
proposed submission Warrington Local Plan.

| would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of the attached letter.
Kind regards,

Ed

Ed Senior
Senior Planner
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